
 

More maths support 

As we move into the summer term, more free resources have been made available to 
support the children at home.  Please take advantage of this to keep the children motivated 
and engaged with their learning.  

 

 The ncetm have just produced videos for lesson support for the summer term.  
https://www.ncetm.org.uk/resources/54454 
 

 White Rose have also now produced a 12 week plan for maths lessons:  
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/ 
 

 BBC bitesize are doing daily lessons: 
 https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons  . 
 

 TTROCKSTARS and NUMBOTS 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/  
 

There may be differing content on the different sites but do not worry about this.  As long as the 
children are having regular maths input they should be able to keep up.  There may be some 
terminology and vocabulary that you are not familiar with but again, do not worry about this, just do 
what you can to support the children at this very difficult time.  

 

Hopefully we will all soon be back at school and life can return to some semblance of normality. 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Miss Penock 

 


